
From: Garrett, Adam <Adam.Garrett@admin.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/4/2017 6:47:20 PM
Subject: Re: Steve Morris

Hey Lily,
 
I don't believe there is anything else that we need to be able to take care of the separation of Mr. 
Morris. 
 

I'm out of the office for the next few weeks but I've instructed folks in our office to make sure the 
separation action is performed in SCEIS. 
 

Let us know if there are any questions. 
 

Thanks,
 
Adam 

From: Lily Cogdill 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 4:58:24 PM
 
To: Garrett, Adam
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Steve Morris 
 
Hi Adam,
 
I just wanted to follow up with you concerning the termination status of Steve Morris. Is there anything else you need 
from our office?
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 

mailto:Garrett,%20Adam%20%3CAdam.Garrett@admin.sc.gov%3E
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov

